
Submitter: Michael Halverson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB429 

To the members of the Oregon Senate Judiciary Committee: 

 

The first amendment has no waiting period, the right to vote has no waiting period. 

Yet, the right to keep and bear arms is often treated as a second-class right, a right 

not worthy of the same protections as others. Placing a 72-hour waiting period on a 

citizen to excessive their rights is not legal nor is it constitutional. 

 

Thank you for your time. 


